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Families have the right to meet with other 

family members at The Glenn Minnetonka. 

We have reserved the Chapel every                   

second Wednesday of the Month at 5:00pm. 

Please note this meeting is not attended by a staff person,  

unless requested by the families participating.   

Amanda Bochet is the designated staff member to provide 

support and follow-up as needed. She is happy to assist with 

coordinating a speaker if there is interest in a particular topic. 

Please contact Amanda  at  952-345-4408 or at                                            

ABochet@greatlakesmc.com if you have any                     

questions. Thank you to all of our families!!!  

Welcome New Glenn Minnetonka     

Staff Members  

· Rukia Isaack:                              
Resident                          
Assistant  

Happy Anniversary to Our Staff 

Soniah Kumar: 10 years 

Carolyn Ondieki: 8 years 

Magdalene Mogere: 6 years 

Herminia Miller: 1 year 

Peter Pupeza: 1 year 

Judith Mosoti: 1 year 

Nely Zuo: 1 year   

 
 

Follow us on Social Media 

                 Facebook: The Glenn Minnetonka 

 

            Instagram: glenn_minnetonka 

 

       Twitter: @GlennMinnetoka 
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Meet Garden Suites Resident: Dorothy Duchschere 

Born March 25, 1935, Dorothy was the only 
child of Bessie and Tony Steinbach, a police                      
officer, and has spent most of her life in Fargo. 
She was a popular student and enthusiastic      
cheerleader at Shanley High School, where she 
never let her studies get in the way of socializing.  

After she graduated from Shanley in 1953 (a 
year behind her homecoming date, Roger Maris), Dorothy went to                   
Interstate Business College and worked as a secretary for Berrell                   
Motor and Pioneer Mutual. While at Berrell she met a curly-haired 
parts runner and ex-Marine, Gus Duchschere, and the two were                                      
married in 1957 at St. Mary’s Cathedral in Fargo. As Gus launched his 
career with the North Dakota Air National Guard, Dorothy had three 
boys: Kevin, a Star Tribune editor; Kyle, a retired Eden Prairie police 
detective who now manages the department’s evidence room; and 
Paul, a Catholic priest and pastor in Valley City, N.D. 

For years Dorothy worked as a sales clerk at Penney’s, and as a 
dental receptionist and secretary for a vocation’s office. After Gus                   
retired in 1989, the couple enjoyed their retirement years traveling 
around the country and seeing family and friends. When Gus died in 
2004, Dorothy became a receptionist for the Diocese of Fargo and 
worked there until 2018. She has three granddaughters — Jackie,  
Jennie and Claire — grandson Charlie and great-grandson Bennett, 
and daughter-in-law Beth all in the Twin Cities. 

 
-Written by son Kevin Duchschere, Star Tribune Editor 
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Thursday February 23rd is... 

So this is Love Day! 
 

11:00 am  

Wedding 

Memories  

with Alissa 

In the Club Room 
(bring your wedding album to share) 

 

 

1:15 pm 

Movie: Look Both Ways 

Location TBA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

** Please see the Garden &                 
Fireside Suites Calendars for their 
special themed programming!  
 


